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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH IN  
LEE – OFFERING FREE PRIVATE WELL  
TESTING 
 
Contact:  
Angela Smith, Administrator 
Florida Department of Health in Lee County 
Angela.Smith2@flhealth.gov 
239-461-6150 
 

 
 

Florida Department of Health in Lee County is offering free private well testing 
 

The Florida Department of Health in Lee County will be offering free bacteriological testing 
for private wells through Thursday, September 28 in response to Hurricane Irma. 
 
Free bacteriological tests are limited to one well sample per household.  Additional samples 
are $20.00 each. 
 
You may take your samples to: 
Florida Department of Health in Lee County – Environmental Engineering 
60 South Danley Drive, Unit 1 
Fort Myers, 33907 
 
Dates and Hours for dropping off water samples are: 
Friday, September 22 from 8:00am to 2:00pm. 
Monday, September 25 through Thursday, September 28 from 8:00am – 3:00pm. 
 

 
For further information, go to http://www.floridahealth.gov  
or contact DOH-Lee at (239) 274-2200.  

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county 
and community efforts. 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @HealthyFla. For more information about the 
Florida Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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